
 

 
SPRING 2015 ORDINANCE AMENDMENT PACKAGE 

 
 
 

SUBJECT:  Planning Commission approval of the Spring 2015 Ordinance Amendment 
Package 

 
 

 
STAFF REPORT: 
 
The proposed amendments were submitted by staff and the River Market Design 
Review Committee.  Copies of the proposed amendments were sent to an Ordinance 
Amendment Contact list of 50 persons and groups; including staff, citizen groups and 
neighborhood coalitions and design and development professionals.  Those contacted 
were asked to submit responses to staff to be forwarded to the Commission. 
 
The package of amendments has reviewed by the Planning Commission’s Plans 
Committee on February 4, 2015. 
 
 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends approval of the proposed Ordinance Amendments. 
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION ACTION:    (FEBRUARY 26, 2015) 
 
Staff presented the item and gave a description of the proposed amendments. Staff 
recommended approval of the amendments.  There was no one present to speak on the 
item and there was no further discussion. The item was placed on the consent agenda 
and approved by a vote of 8 ayes, 0 noes, 1 absent and 2 open positions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 


